
Registration and consent form (updated July 2022)

Dear parents/carers,

Please fill out and return this form to Tish as soon as possible.

In line with GDPR guidelines, we would like to request permission for this information to be stored

securely for our records. By signing this form you are agreeing to this and consenting for us to contact

you and your young people when required.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact Tish.

Many thanks,

The CV Youth Team

Young person’s personal details
Full name Known by (name

if different)
Date of birth Gender

School School year in
September 2022

Address:

Details of any known
allergies, medical conditions
or additional needs we need
to be aware of:

Parent/carer contact details
Although we will mainly communicate events directly with the youth, we would also like to keep parents and

carers in the loop about these as well. We also require emergency contact names and numbers for youth
socials and events. If any of these change, please inform Tish.

Name
Relationship to young person
Contact phone number(s)
Email address

Additional parent/carer details  (in case of emergency)
Name
Relationship to young person
Contact phone number(s)

Young person’s contact details
Mobile number
Email (if applicable)



Consent
(please clearly indicate with a tick in the appropriate column)

Do you give permission for your child to be contacted directly from youth leaders through either
WhatsApp or text regarding upcoming events? (Trusting that your child will communicate arrangements to you)

Yes No

Do you give permission for youth leaders to give reasonable assistance if there is a need medically
(e.g. provide a plaster / call for an ambulance).
We will not administer paracetamol or similar without parent permission.

Yes No

Do you give youth leaders permission to take photographs of your child at youth socials and events? Yes No
Do you give youth leaders permission to allow photographs of your child to be used by Canterbury
Vineyard? (e.g. on the website/ fliers / notice boards etc)

Yes No

Do you give youth leaders permission to link photographs of your child with Vineyard Social Media?
(e.g. Facebook/Instagram)

Yes No

Do you give permission for your child to attend encrypted online Zoom meetings hosted by a leader? Yes No
Do you give permission for your child to view age appropriate films and media? (pre-vetted by the
youth leaders)

Yes No

Do you give your child permission to consume the food and drink provided at youth events or select
their own if they have dietary requirements? (e.g. if going to a public place for a drink or snack)

Yes No

If no, please specify details:

Do you give permission for your child to travel in a car or vehicle with a youth leader holding
appropriate licence and insurance?

Yes No

Do you give permission for youth leaders to handle or look after your child’s money for trips out if
needed?

Yes No

Do you give permission for your child to attend socials
or events that may take place in the following:

The church buildings Yes No
Youth leader homes Yes No
Public places Yes No
Other youth homes or homes of church
congregation (with DBS checked youth
team present)

Yes No

Do you give permission for your child to communicate and meet up with an assigned leader,
individually or in a small group, in a mentoring capacity? (mentors will all be fully DBS checked and
introduced to you prior to meet ups)

Yes No

If I cannot transport my young person to and from a youth event, I trust that my young person can
travel safely on their own or in the vehicles of leaders or parents. I will let leaders know of travel
arrangements when I am not dropping off/picking up.

Yes No

The youth team use WhatsApp groups to communicate most easily and efficiently to the youth and to the parents. This
can also be helpful with lift sharing etc. If you are not part of this group we will text you separately re upcoming youth

events. If you want to opt out of these at any point, please message Tish.
I would like to be added to the
parent/leader Whatsapp group

Yes No My child may be added to the

youth/leaders Whatsapp group

Yes No

Please specify any notes or
exemptions  pertaining to the above
consent questions on this page.
Are there any extra details the youth
leaders need to be aware of for your
child? Additionally, if your child has
named friends that they invite to
events please insert name here.

Please
tick

I understand that my child will be accessing teaching, pastoral care and prayer in line with Canterbury Vineyard Church’s ethos
and values.
I hereby authorise the youth team leaders to care for my child and take any necessary action to ensure their safety and
wellbeing during the period of their care, in line with our child protection policy.

Signed Date

Print name
& relationship to child

If any of this information changes before this information is reviewed next year, please complete a new form

and give to Tish to update the team’s records.


